
From: Darrell Bryan [mailto:dbryan@victoriaclipper.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 05, 2009 8:51 AM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: FW: Temporary Suspension of Service for San Juan Express, Inc. 
 
 
 

 
From: SJI Chamber of Commerce [mailto:chamber@sanjuanisland.org]  
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2009 4:51 PM 
To: Darrell Bryan 
Cc: Debbie Pigman 
Subject: Temporary Suspension of Service for San Juan Express, Inc. 
 
To Whom if May Concern: 
  
The San Juan Island Chamber of Commerce supports the temporary suspension of 
service for San Juan Express, Inc. to the San Juan Islands until May of 2010. 
  
Debbie Pigman 
Executive Director 
SJI Chamber of Commerce 
360 378-5240 
www.sanjuanisland.org 
chamber@sanjuanisland.org 
  
The Mission of the San Juan Island Chamber of Commerce 
is to promote and enhance the economic vitality of our Community 
and support our Membership through educational programs, visitor 
information services and community events which reflect our  
unique island culture. 
  
 
  

This message (including any attachments) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity 
to which it is addressed and may contain information that is non-public, proprietary, privileged, 
confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law or may constitute as attorney 
work product. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, notify us immediately by telephone and (i) destroy this 
message if a facsimile or (ii) delete this message immediately if this is an electronic 
communication. Thank you. 

 


